
Thanks to the leftist Kate Brown and her band of misfits which include the current governor, they 
shoved this bill down every Oregonians throat. They all knew what would happen but didn't tell anyone 
the real truth about this bill. Now every citizen deals with this problem along with law enforcement, first 
responders and other medical professionals. All you have to do is listen to a scanner radio tuned to any 
one of the emergency channels and listen to the broadcasts about fentanyl overdoses. It is sad that 
emergency services are already stretched to the limit and are now being "punished" for not responding 
to emergency calls fast enough.   
 
It's time to repeal or fix this bill before any more time passes. It is not doing anything to stem drug use 
and is just like the great idea to let individuals who are homeless set up camp on every street and 
roadway in the state. Both are a fiasco on a grand scale and are costing Oregonians millions of their hard 
earned taxpayer dollars.  
 


